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1. Parent-Teacher Conferences
a. We had a great turnout for conferences!!
b. November 1st we had 391 conferences
c. November 4th we had 322 conferences
d. Each teacher had an average of 24.6 conferences with the most being 47

2. December 15th Staff Development
a. We are currently working on plans for staff.
b. Looking at possibly doing CPR training for Paraprofessionals and general

training for teachers on classroom management strategies
3. Veteran’s Day Program

a. The program was very successful!
b. The band under the direction of Katrina Andrusick and the choir under the

direction of Tracy Hoffman did an amazing job.
c. Thank you to the custodians for their work setting up the Galovich Gym.
d. A special thank you to Nathan Ernst for sharing his experience in the

Navy with us ending with the message “You are worth it!”
4. Special Olympics

a. Bryan Syrstad and Allison Anderson took the Special Olympics students
and Unified Partners bowling on November 11th.

b.

5. Math Leadership Academy



a. Our math teachers are participating in a 3 year Math Leadership
Academy through Sourcewell.  This program is a combination of in person
training sessions at Sourcewell and in person mentorship at school.
Teachers have had 2 training sessions and at least one mentorship
meeting so far this year.

b. This is in conjunction with purchasing new math curriculum.


